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To:   Dr. Josh Swanson 
From:   Business Office 
Re:   Bid Approval for CMS Storage Building Replacement 
 

 
 
The authorization to accept bids is required by state law and begin the process to make 
deferred maintenance upgrades and space usage updates.  This project will be to replace 
the storage building that was removed as part of the CMS Remodel and Addition.  The 
lowest responsible bidder for this project was Aid Electric in the amount of $292,971.00. 
 
The previous storage building was removed in 2020 in order to construct the recent 
classroom addition as well as improvements to the bus loop and access road surrounding 
the school. The building will be used to store new athletic equipment procured during the 
construction of the track and synthetic infield, in addition to existing track and field 
equipment and manipulatives used during physical education classes.  
 
Funding for this project will come from long-term facilities maintenance revenue. This 
project has been planned and is on the list for updates in Summer, 2022.  
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 


